Library Books

Please take a look at home and
check if you have any library
books that need to be
returned fo Daisy Class. We
have finished choosing library

Holidays books for this year but don't Stay and Play

. worry, your child can look
WL et LTIRE for'war'c}l ‘rz choosing new books Thank you so much to all the
this week! We shared

in Reception! grown ups who joined us for
memories of different places

Stay and Play this week. We
we have been and places that
Weekly News

had s h fun and it was
we would like to go. We looked ad so much fun and it wa

at lots of different flags for lexlr'on?:er\‘/tiljrlhmosuhc:/r\‘/ ee OhUor‘ .
countries around the world and ) you. P

had a go at making our own! that you enjoyed your visit!

Please remember
that Daisy Class is
closed ALL DAY on

Summer Play Days

We have scheduled these for
the final week of term - w/b
15th July. We will be having

Daisy'Class

lots of fun summer themed Fr"day 12th JUIY!
activities in the outside area NEXT WEEK! This is when children
including il S G, © Summer Concert - Mon 8th July will visit their new
bubble machine, sand castle .
making and yummy ice lollies! AM Class - 1lam performance Reception Class.

PM Class - 2.45pm performance -
Farm Visit - Weds 10th July

The animals will be in the Daisy
Playground area and both AM and
PM class will visit them
throughout the day!




